From: JB

To: Lia Niebauer
Subject: [EXTERNAL]116 South Henry Project
Date: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 1:04:24 PM

Ms. Lia Niebauer:

| co-own the property located at 113 South Patrick Street. An important concern is the east elevation
of the proposed massive structure as seen from the rear of aforementioned property.

| have reviewed the drawings and have requested and have been assured that east elevations of the
project will be forthcoming however, they have yet to be provided.

The breadth of the project appears to be a giant parking garage. This is very unfortunate. Please raise
the matter of the east building fagade appearance with the developer and architecture firm.

Thank you,

Jake Baer
113 S. Patrick Street
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